Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Allostock  on Wednesday 17th   October  2012
 Present: Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney  (LF), Muriel Taylor (MT), Jane Evison (JE),  Steph Wagstaff-Bethell (SW-B), Harry Ingram (HI). 
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence.   
Apologies received from Pennie Drummond, Shaun Walsh & Maggie Maguire.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

LF will contact Shaun Walsh & Amanda Jones re being Joint Chefs for the Inter Regional Champs. She will raise the issue of trying to have a more central location next year.
	LF


	 4
	Treasurer’s Report . 
 MT reported that the balance is £2,152.07. It is proposed to send £500 to central funds.
	

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that the number of members remains at  61 Full & 13 Associates.  
	

	6
	PR.
SW-B reported a quiet time since Frolic. She will produce an article promoting next year’s programme. PG will write a report on the Frolic.
A newsletter will be issued before the end of the year. 
	SW-B
PG

Sue Higgins

	7
	Report on the Baileys Cheshire Forest Frolic.
Very successful weekend making a profit of over £900. The Pony Club Champs were not as well supported as hoped but this thought to be due to cancelled rides preventing some teams from qualifying. Similar dates planned for next year.
	

	8
	Groups meeting.

LF & PG will attend. 
	PG & LF

	9
	Congleton Social Ride.
PG reported all preparations going well. JE offered to help.     
	PG
JE

	10
	Winter Programme.
Possibly a talk on saddle fitting but maybe incorporate into a training day. It is difficult to know what members want or will support. Arley suggested as a venue.  .An Equestrian Fashion Show Evening was suggested. PG will ask if Hope Valley Saddlery at Somerford are interested in putting this on for us. 
	PG

	11
	Ride Programme 2013.

Suggested dates are:

Teggs Nose SR     March
Delamere   SR       April

Wirral        CR       July

Peover       SR        August

Longmynd  CR      September

Frolic         CR       September

Congleton   SR       November

Generally there has been some difficulty in finding enough helpers for rides. We need to find a way of encouraging members to come forward. JE & HI suggested a survey to find out what members want from the group. We will all put forward suggestions for this & JE will collate.  
	JE

	12
	EGB AGM.
A few members will be attending. Hopefully enough to make a Cheshire table. 
	

	13
	Cheshire Group Annual meeting.
PG has booked 7th Feb 2013 at Heyrose Golf Club & arranged a Carvery with hot sweet & a Vegetarian Option. We will be charged £10. Tickets will be £14 to provide some money towards rosettes etc.
	


	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	14
	AOB.

1. JE will source some new high viz tabards & lighter weight road signs .
2. Two digital clocks are needed for competitive rides. MT volunteered Chris Taylor to purchase these.
	JE

MT

	15
	Date of next meeting.

Wednesday 6th January 2013 at The laurels at 8.00 pm. 
	








